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15 March 2021  

CORELLA CONTROL IN BENCUBBIN 

A controlled cull of Corellas will be taking place at the Bencubbin 

Oval and Multipurpose Complex this weekend, 20 — 21 March.  

Please avoid the area throughout Sunday 21st and don’t be alarmed 

if you hear gun shots from early morning onwards.   A reminder that 

the gym is closed on Sunday and we ask that you refrain from 

exercising your dogs on the oval throughout Sunday. 

 

RESTRICTED BURNING PERIOD CLOSES 

Please be advised that the restricted burning period has now closed 

in Mt Marshall and a permit to burn is no longer required. The non 

restricted burning period runs until 18 September 2021. 

 

Please continue to take care when carrying out any burning.  

 

 

WASTE FACILITIES 

When using the Shire’s waste facilities we remind you to please adhere 

to the signage in place and dispose of your waste in the correct area.  

 

When signage at our facilities is not adhered to, time consuming work is 

created for Shire staff, which can be easily avoided by disposing of your 

waste correctly and in line with the clearly marked areas.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  


